BOARD OF HEALTH MEETING MINUTES

DATE: SEPTEMBER 20, 2016

LOCATION: TOWNSHIP BUILDING, PENNELL ROAD.

ATTENDEES: MICHAEL LINK, JON FIRLEIN, MICHELLE FANELLI, PHIL

EWAKA AND KELLY PIPPIN.

ITEMS DISCUSSED

Old Business

- Discussed Dr. Cohen and sending minutes to him from the meetings.
- Discussed Michelle's pay increase to begin with the new budget.
- Swimming pools Schools are certified by the state, not associated with hot tubs for the ordinance being put together.

New Business

- Pennell Vet is the on-call veterinarian for the animals brought into the Township kennell
- Martins Taphouse is still out of compliance, but slowly working on their issues. Not serving food but they are trying to comply with the state.
- Regulation for selling marijuana still on hold. Elizabeth Naughton-Beck (Township Solicitor) is reviewing.
- Board of Health will need guidelines in the future if marijuana is to be sold in the Township.
- The County is in charge of the larva testing/West Nile. Lori Devlin from the County is the contact.
- Add mosquito pucks for pools and settled water to the budget for 2017.
- CR Shenanigans -
- Michelle Fanelli (Health Inspector) attempted to go inside the building and was refused entry.
- It was discussed that in the New Year the building will be inspected. If they are not incompliance and up to code the building and business will be shut down.
- Bob Ellis (BCO) had to reschedule inspections due to permits being pulled for roofing, etc.

Other Business

- Phil Ewaka missing meetings due to the time and date of the scheduled Board of Health meetings.
- Next Board of Health meeting will be held on Wednesday December 7, 2016.

MEETING WAS ADJOURNED AT 8:30 P.M.